
 

Welcome to Year 5 Hever – Autumn term newsletter  

Class teacher – Miss Stevens   Teaching partner – Mrs Savage  

 email:  year5@st-marks.kent.sch.uk 

Term dates: 

Friday 2nd September- First day back at school  

Friday 21st October- Last day at school before half term  

24th – 28th October- Half term  

Friday 16th December- Last day at school before Christmas holidays  

Year 5 expectations:  

Reading – Reading is vitally important to 

progression across all subjects, children should be 

reading to an adult/ older sibling every day for at 

least 30 minutes.  

Homework- Spelling and one other piece of 

homework will be set each week on a Monday, 

both will then be due in the following Monday, 

giving a full week for homework to be completed.  

Please note: Homework should take no more 

than 30 minutes to complete and your child 

should be able to complete this without your 

help- if problems arise, send the homework back 

with a note attached and they will be given 

support.  

Not sure what to read? Here are some year 5 reading 

recommendations!  

Our classroom book shelves are also filled with a range of 

genres!   

 

We will be learning about:  

Topic- Rainforests, their importance and why they 

are under threat  

Science – Notable scientists and their discoveries  

RE- What does it mean if God is loving and holy?  

PE- Basketball  

PHSE- Being me in my world  

Computing- Purple mash- statistics  

This term in maths we will be looking at:  

 

In English we are reading:  

                  
 


